
 

 

Safe Parking Neighborhood Check-In 
July 12: 6:00-7:00 p.m. 

Info: bit.ly/PASafeParkingPermits  
Zoom Link: https://cityofpaloalto.zoom.us/j/89772126436 

 

Phone Number: (669) 900-6833     Meeting ID: 897 7212 6436 
 

The City of Palo Alto and First Congregational Church of Palo Alto invite you to a Neighborhood 
Check-In meeting regarding Safe Parking. This meeting is to discuss the City’s tentative 
approval of a Safe Parking program that allows four (4) vehicles at 1985 Louis Road (First 
Congregational Church of Palo Alto), and to hear any neighbor comments.  
 
The meeting will be held via video conference. You can join by following this link: 
https://cityofpaloalto.zoom.us/j/89772126436. You can also join by calling +1 (669) 900-6833 
and entering Meeting ID: 897 7212 6436.  
 
Representatives from the City of Palo Alto, FCCPA, and MOVE Mountain View (the non-profit 
operating the safe parking facilities), will be there to answer questions about the site operations. 
 
For more information, visit https://bit.ly/PASafeParkingPermits or email 
Emily.Foley@cityofpaloalto.org or Jodie.Gerhardt@cityofpaloalto.org 
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